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WisDOT Project ID: Project 1000-18-81/82 
Various Highways, Multiple Structures 
NW Region, Wing Wall Repairs
Various Counties 

This letter is intended to provide notification of an upcoming Wisconsin Department of Transportation 
(WisDOT) rehabilitation project on various highways in the Northwest Region. Any comments received 
will be documented in the environmental review process. The WisDOT project team appreciates your 
participation and comments on this preferred alternative.  

Project Description 
WisDOT is preparing plans for the proposed bridge rehabilitation project along various highways in the 
Northwest Region. The proposed project consists of removing and replacing wing walls and substandard 
guardrail on various bridges. Repairs are planned at structures in Chippewa, Eau Claire, Pepin, Pierce, 
St. Croix and Trempealeau counties. 

Structures included in the proposed project are:

• B-09-0095: WIS 124 southbound over Duncan Creek in Chippewa Falls
• B-18-0126: US 12 (Clairemont Avenue) southbound over WIS 312 (North Crossing) in Eau Claire
• B-18-0130: WIS 312 eastbound over railroad tracks east of  US 12 in Eau Claire
• B-46-0034: US 10 over the Eau Galle River overflow between Arkansaw and Durand
• B-47-0104: US 10/63 over Isabelle Creek on the eastern edge of Ellsworth
• B-55-0059: WIS 65 over a branch of the Kinnickinnic River northwest of River Falls
• B-55-0070: WIS 29 over Cady Creek northwest of Spring Valley
• B-55-00136: WIS 35 southbound over Quarry Road north of River Falls
• B-55-0137: WIS 35 northbound over the Kinnickinnic River north of River Falls
• B-61-0074: WIS 93 over Turton Creek north of Arcadia

Proposed Traffic Impacts 
Work on structures B-09-0095, B-18-0126, B-18-0130, B-55-0136 and B-55-0137 will be completed under 
traffic using long-term lane closures. Work on structures B-46-0034, B-47-0104, B-55-0059, B-55-0070, 
and B-61-0074 will be completed under traffic using single-lane closures with temporary traffic signals.

Schedule 

Preliminary design began: May 2024
Plans, specifications and estimate submittal: May 2027
Construction: 2028

More Information 

Additional project information can be found at the WisDOT website at:  

https://wisconsindot.gov/Pages/projects/by-region/nw/bridgesceppst/default.aspx 

How to provide comments 
Comments can be submitted by Jan. 3, 2025, to either Dave Koepp, WisDOT project supervisor, or Kevin 
Meyer, consultant design engineer, by:
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